
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

 
 
April 4, 2024 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn:  Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
Re: LC 82—PacifiCorp’s 2023 Integrated Resource Plan Update Supporting Data 

Files—Update 
 
On April 1, 2024, PacifiCorp d/b/a/ Pacific Power (PacifiCorp or Company) filed its 2023 
Integrated Resource Plan Update (2023 IRP Update) and indicated that the data files supporting 
the 2023 IRP Update would be filed on April 4, 2024.  Due to unforeseen circumstances, the 
Company will not have the files ready for filing today.  PacifiCorp will instead submit its 
supporting data files for the 2023 IRP Update on or before April 8, 2024. 
 
Informal inquiries may be directed to Cathie Allen, Regulatory Affairs Manager at 
(503) 813-5934. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
 
Enclosure 


